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Dear Parents/ Carers 

Please note:  all trips and events currently being organised are subject to any changes in 

government guidance.  

We are delighted to be able to visit the O2 again next year for the Young Voices School 

Choir. The Young Voices trip is for our year 5 pupils, as an enhancement of the music 

curriculum. 

We will be leaving school site on Friday 21st January 2022 at 11:00hrs and will return to 

the academy at approx. 23:00hrs. Please ensure you have organised an adult to collect 

your child from school (particularly if you have chosen to travel independently to attend the 

concert yourself) as you may not arrive back to school at the same time as the children. 

Children will need to wear a white t-shirt on the day. If you would like your child to have a 

Young Voices t-shirt, please inform the office on office@oasisskinnerstreet.org the cost is 

£12 per t-shirt. 

The total cost for the trip is £15.30. Please log into your MCAS App, scroll down to trips and 

select ‘Young Voices’. 

Booking goes live on MCAS Wednesday 1st December 2021 at 18:00hrs. 

Children need to bring a packed lunch and drinks for the entire day so you will need to 

provide them with enough food for their lunch and for their dinner; There will be a dinner 

break for the children at approximately 17:00hrs. Please email office@oasisskinnerstreet.org 

if your child is entitled to free school meal and you would like to order their packed lunch and 

packed dinner  

If you would like to attend the event, parents/carers can purchase tickets from 1st December 

2021 from O2 arena box office but please be aware tickets sell out very quickly.   

Please note - Parents/carers must make their own travel arrangements to attend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs V Richmond 

Principal  
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